
JUNE 4TH 2017 LAWRENCE PARK RECREATION PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

 

MEMBERS;                       
2016-Kelley Majczyk*   392-7043(AREA 2) 
2017-Tom Roberts 899-1098 (Area 3) 
2017-Cathy Maruca *  602-2958  (Area 5) 
2018-Tom Brown    454-4221 (Area 7) 
2018 -Rev.Gesler  899-0762 (Area 6) 
2019-Jim Van Dyne  899-0762 (Area 1) 
2016 - Brenda Tombaugh (Area 4)   
 
                                                                                                                                                                        
                                         
COMMISSIONER; Tammy Benovic 
SECRETARY; Cathy Maruca 
 
NEW BUSSINESS; 
     *Minutes of March meeting and review notes of April park walk through 
     *Review Fourth of July activities 
     *Review pro-cons of transfer of proprities 
     *Review of over growth by boat ramp 
 
 
 
Minutes June 4,2017 
 
 
  Chairman JIM Van Dyne called meeting to order 7:33 PM.  Present were Tom Brown, Tom Roberts, Al 
Gessler ,Brenda Tombaugh, School board appointee Cathy Maruca, and Tammy Benovic commissioner, 
The minutes of the march meeting and April walk through was accepted unanimously. 
Events for the Fourth of July were discussed. The scheduled is currently a planned- 9AM HIGH SCHOOL 
PLACING PACKERS FOR THE PARADE 
                                                                                                                                 10AM- BIKE PARADE 
STARTING AT LAKE CLIFF PLAYGROUND TO LP TO NAPIER PARK FOR FOOD 
                                                                                                                                            GAMES AND 
MUSIC 
                                                                                                                                  11-12 REGISTRATION 
FOR PARADE PARTISIPATION 
                                                                                                                                   2PM PARADE 
Tom Roberts brought to motion not to transfer any properties to Iroquois high school. Tammy stated that 
she and no won has accepted this offer. Jim wanted to vote on this- boared stated more discussion need 
to bring to the table before voting. 
Cathy Maruca stated that she saw on face book complaints of over growth by the boat ramp. Jim was 
going to take a picture and send to Tammy, 
Jim moved for adjournment and Tom Roberts seconded the motion, the vote was unanimous and the 
meeting ended 8;10. 
Next meeting scheduled for the Fourth of july with the activities. AUGUST 6TH REGULAR MEETING 
7;30. 

 


